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PO Box 848

530 Hwy 20 South, Hines OR 97738

Phones: 541-573-5010   
Annual Business meeting

Thursday, February 11, 2021

Harney County Chamber of Commerce meeting room, 484 N. Broadway

ZOOM connection provided
Attending:  See sign in log.
The meeting began with a time of meet and greet for those attending in person.  Food was later served.  Juniper Cookhouse provided tri-tip or chicken wraps and cookies; the HSWCD district provided an assortment of chips and soft drinks.  The district had originally requested the Central Hotel facility, but it was already booked.  In the previous year the hotel had an alcohol server onsite.  We held the meeting at the Harney County Chamber of Commerce meeting room and attempted to secure alcohol service (through Steens Mt Brewery) but due to COVID complications the OLCC wanted more time to allow a permit and so alcohol was not served at the meeting.

Tables were set up to allow the six-foot distancing requirement health guidelines.  Facial masks were provided.  Door prizes were drawn and announced throughout the meeting, and the winners are listed on the signup sheet.
Board Chair Jeff Hussey called the meeting to order.  Approval of the previous months’ meeting minutes were tabled until March.  
Jeremy Maestas spoke via ZOOM connection on “Sage-grouse:  Past, Present, and Future”
Rob Gaslin presented the audit report.
The district employees shared a prerecorded report in each person’s accomplishments for the year (it can be viewed on our website). Departing district board directors Louie Molt and Pat Sharp were recognized.  Ms. Sharp also received an employee recognition for her distinguished service.  Angela Sitz (formerly of ODFW) was recognized for her Partnership in Conservation Service and Landowner and cofounder of CCAA Ron Whiting was the recipient of a Stewardship Award.  The recipients received a Pendleton auto blanket with carrier and a framed certificate.  Ms. Sharp also received a handmade wooden box from the Andalusian with appreciation notes from district employees.  HSWCD employees surprised District Manager Shannon Brubaker with a gift certificate, their gesture in appreciation for her work as a district team leader.
The meeting ended at 8 pm
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	Board Representative
	
	Date


	Annual Meeting Sign in Sheet/Award

	Shannon Brubaker
	HSWCD employee
	

	Carlton Strough
	HSWCD employee
	Floral fabric lunch bag

	Sarah Mundy
	HSWCD employee
	Panini press

	Danielle Reynolds
	HSWCD employee
	Robe and slipper set

	Jason Kesling
	HSWCD employee
	

	Barbara Pearson
	HSWCD employee
	Mobile plug in charger

	Jeff Hussey
	HSWCD board chair
	Set of poker chips

	Ken Bentz
	HSWCD board director
	

	Trevor Farnsworth
	Oregon Data Systems (helped with ZOOM connection)
	Aloha tote set

	Mike Moon
	Danielle Reynolds’ guest
	Countertop roaster oven

	Scott Franklin
	HSWCD board director
	

	Nellie Franklin
	Scott Franklin’s guest
	

	Bill Pearson
	Barbara Pearson’s guest
	Sunbeam mixer

	Brenda Otley
	Farm Services Administration
	Carhartt jacket (donated by Silvies Valley Ranch)

	Emma Gabriel
	Farm Services Administration
	Tee shirt (donated by Silvies Valley Ranch)

	Paul Bradley
	Contractor
	Carhartt jacket (donated by Silvies Valley Ranch)

	Melissa Cain
	Contractor
	Emergency Light

	Janae Trindle
	Oster Professional Group
	Photo frames

	Jamie McCormack
	BLM
	Emergency car kit

	Pat Sharp
	Former board director
	Zip sweatshirt (donated by Silvies Valley Ranch)

	Tom Sharp
	CCAA member
	Women’s black purse

	Rob Gaslin
	Auditor
	Tee shirt (donated by Silvies Valley Ranch)

	Jeremy Maestas
	NRCS (attended via ZOOM)
	Aqua ball cap with embroidery

	Susan Doverspike
	HSWCD board director
	Cuisinart cookie press

	Mark Doverspike
	Susan Doverspike’s guest
	Rachel Ray stock pot

	Ron Whiting
	CCAA member (attended via ZOOM)
	Bluetooth speaker

	Dan Jordan
	Insurance agent for district
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